
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

Bids are being accepted for one (1) new 2023 Hurco Vac 300 or equivalent for use as a 

City of Deadwood Water Department valve exerciser to be FOB Deadwood, South 

Dakota. Minimum specifications are available at the Finance Office, Deadwood City 

Hall.  
 

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received by the Deadwood City Finance 

Officer. Bids will be received until 2:00 p.m., December 20, 2023, at the Deadwood City 

Hall, 102 Sherman Street, Deadwood, South Dakota, 57732. Bids will be publicly opened 

at 2:00 p.m., December 20, 2023, with the results presented for possible action at 5:00 

p.m. on January 2, 2024, at the Deadwood City Commission Meeting.  Bids received 

after the designated time shall be returned unopened. 

 

Sealed bid envelopes must be clearly marked HURCO VAC 300 BID ENCLOSED with 

Bidder’s name and address on the cover. The envelope shall contain the bid and along 

with anticipated delivery date plus a certified check in the amount of five (5) percent of 

the total bid amount or a bid bond for ten (10) percent of the bid amount. 

 

The City of Deadwood reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids and/or waive 

any irregularities therein, within 30 days from the opening date. When the City of 

Deadwood has signed a contract with the successful bidder, all bid securities will be 

returned. 

 

      CITY OF DEADWOOD 

      /s/ Jessicca McKeown, City Finance Officer 

   

 

Publication Dates: December 7 and December 14, 2023 

          
 

 


